
August 8, 2003

Sylvia T. Lam
Federal Communications Commission- International Bureau
445 12th Street S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re File no SES- Lic-200305113-00644
Call sign:E030113

Dear Ms. Lam

I respectfully request a 30-day extension to 12 September 2003 in order
to complete the coordination and provide the amendments to support our
license application file number SES-LIC-20030513-000644.  I am awaiting
a response from Artel Inc., the service provider that is obtaining the
affidavits for us.

ARTEL Inc. is working on the affidavits with the satellite operators in
obtaining letters to support our license petition.  I just provided
them additional technical information that they requested.  They stated
that they would have a response back to me in a week or two.

You should have received our response that was sent to PANAM SAT’s
concerning the Petition to Deny that they submitted to you.  Mr. Ng at
PanamSat stated that he would respond once the satellite provider
contacted him for the affidavits.

Sincerely,

Rafael Vega
Interop Joint Venture
400 W. Fry Blvd
Sierra Vista AZ, 85635
520 538 4353/5270
VEGAR@FHU.DISA.MIL


